

State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

Jim Doyle, Governor Scott Hassett, Secretary Ronald W. Kazmierczak, Regional Director Northeast Region Headquarters 1125 N. Military Ave., P.O. Box 10448 Green Bay, Wisconsin 54307-0448 Telephone 920-492-5800 FAX 920-492-5913 TTY 920-492-5912

April 18, 2003

Subject: Pine Lake Sensitive Areas

Dear Pine Lake Property Owner:

This letter is to inform you that areas on Pine Lake have been designated as sensitive areas. Sensitive areas are areas within the lake that have unique or critical characteristics based on the aquatic plant community, fish and wildlife use. Sensitive area designations provide lake organizations, shoreline property owners, county zoning officials, Department of Natural Resources personnel and other interested individuals with specific management recommendations to protect and improve the health of the lake.

Please see the attached report for details on the sensitive areas and what the management recommendations are for each site. If you have any questions regarding this report, please feel free to contact me at (920) 492-5799, gansbm@dnr.state.wi.us, or at the address above.

Sincerely,

Mary Gansberg

Water Resources Biologist

Enclosures

